
The Association of Alaska School Boards will be holding a webinar on Friday,

September 9th, 2022 for School Board Members interested in learning more

about serving on the AASB Board of Directors.  

If you're a school board member who's interested in being part of a group of

leaders who help move public education forward for Alaska's students, come

learn what is entailed with running for the Board of Directors.  

Seeking Interested 
Board of Directors Members

Want to be a part of moving public

education forward in Alaska?

Friday, September 9, 2022 at Noon

Your personal time commitment if

selected to serve on the Board of

Directors
Your district's financial commitment

when its sponsors you to serve on the

Board of Directors

Learn about:

What the election process is like when running for the Board of Directors

 Please register in advance for this zoom webinar. After you have registered,

you will receive an email confirmation with details on how to join the webinar. 

Register Here

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEufuugqTgvG9EhxyFnLWIT5G4m3TWuEcl0

